Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

034 Micholitz to Sander





Singapore, 31st October 1887

Dear Sir,

After a very pleasant voyage I arrived here on the 27th October.

Mr. Bode had also arrived a few days before me and we have now talked everything over so that, excepting unforeseen circumstances, I hope Mr. Bode will succeed better and will at least get a good consignment of Ph[alaenopsis]

Mr. Grierson is not here but I shall leave a letter telling him about V[anda} hook[eriana]. I think it best to send a thousand or so and Mr. Bode may bring another 3-4000.

As for my affairs, I shall leave here in two or three days for Rangoon. My fears as to Low having sent somebody to Upper Burma were fully justified, as the enclosed cutting from a Singapore Newspaper from the 25th October will show you. They do not give the name of the firm or the collector, but I think we shall not be far wrong in guessing it to be Low. Curnow-Bonell (??) is said to be in Sarawak. Well, I shall write to you from Rangoon where I hope to get more information. 

Hoping you are quite well, I am, dear Sir, 

yours faithfully,


W. Micholitz

These are the contents of the cutting referred to above:

The Rangoon Times states:- “So completely quite has the Bhamo district become, that we hear an orchid collector for a large English firm of horticulturists intends proceeding next month in that direction to see if new varieties of those beautiful flowers connaot be obtained in the vicinity of Bhamo itself. We believe all descriptions that have been collected are known species, but there are doubtless many new varieties in the interior of the district where no European has ever set foot. And new varieties in England sometimes fetch 100 guineas for a well established plant, so that there seems money to be made out of orchid collecting for those who understand it.”
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